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Brussels, 23 June 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Georgiev, 

 

On behalf of AMICE’s Board, I should like to welcome TUMICO as a new member. We are 

very pleased to add Bulgaria to the list of European countries the association includes and 

we look forward to exchanging with you and your colleagues in the future. 

 

We hope that you will make full use of the advantages membership of AMICE offers, and that 

you will also bring your full support to the mutual and cooperative movement, in Europe and 

worldwide. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Hilde Vernaillen 


